
THE PREUSS SCHOOL
UC SAN DIEGO WEEK 9

HAPPY WEDNESDAY,
SCHOLARS! REMEMBER THE
PREUSS WAY IS KINDNESS,

RESPECT, AND EXCELLENCE.
HAVE A GREAT DAY!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PICK UP YOUR TRASH BEFORE LEAVING THE
LUNCH TABLES AFTER EATING
PERSONAL ATHLETIC EQUIPMENT ARE NO LONGER ALLOWED ON
CAMPUS. 

FIRST OFFENSE: ITEMS WILL BE TAKEN AWAY AND NOT RETURNED
UNTIL THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY.
SECOND OFFENSE: ITEMS WILL BE TAKEN AND NOT RETURNED. 

ALL STUDENTS MUST COME TO SCHOOL IN DRESS CODE. PREUSS
POLO MUST BE WORN. NO JEANS OR SWEATS MAY BE WORN.
AIRPODS AND HEADPHONES SHOULD BE PUT AWAY AND REMOVED
BEFORE ENTERING CAMPUS UNTIL AFTER SCHOOL. THEY MAY NOT BE
WORN ON CAMPUS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

QUOTE OF THE DAY : 

SAT WORD: 

OCTOBER 4, 2023

“We make a living by what we get. We make a life by what we give”
— Winston Churchill

eloquent(adj.):  well-spoken

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/egregious
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/egregious
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/egregious


"Hello Tritons! The Fall Formal is officially on Friday the 13th,
with a House of Cards Theme. We will sell from September 25th
- October 11th during lunch at the Walton Center. Remember,
ticket prices start at $20 and go up by $5 every week! Guess
tickets are $30 and cannot be purchased within the last week of
selling tickets. October 6th is the last day to purchase guest
tickets. Permission slips can be found on our ASB website. For
more information, check out @preussasb on Instagram!
Remember there will be a DJ taking song requests, free snacks,
fun games, and a photo booth. Forward to seeing you tritons
there!” 

FALL FORMAL 

High schoolers! Click
the here to sign up for

college rep visits!
Remember: students

that sign up for the most
rep visits will be

entered into a raffle!!
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ITS Preuss Gaming is having its first game for the CA
Fall Open Tournament. We will be playing Super
Smash Brothers Ultimate on Thursday (10/5) at

4:15 p.m. in E202. If you are interested in watching
us play, please stop by! 

If you have any questions, please email Coach
Esparza (iesparza@ucsd.edu) and Coach Greco

(mgreco@ucsd.edu). 

eSports

EHS Students/Athletes of the Month

Ben Chan
William Espinoza

JV Soccer Athletes

Joselyn Mata
Cindy Nguyen
Sondos Tysaan
Tiya Abebe
Izaiah Aguirre
Anthony Strickland
Ephraim Zewdu
Hamza Rahimi

6th Grade StudentsCongrats to the following
students who made

Students/Athletes of the
Month for September!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFvhHsINzY/Cii_tSDGCqheNrU090T9yw/view?utm_content=DAFvhHsINzY&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
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Please take a moment to learn about the MTS “See Something, Say
Something” information. Click the MTS icon to read! If you need
assistance when riding the trolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or

call MTS dispatch at 619-595-4960.
Put these important numbers in your phone so you have them

available anytime you ride the trolley.

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something


SCIENCE
OLYMPIAD!

BANNED BOOK
WEEK MINI-BOOK
JACKET CONTEST



CLUB A N N O U N C

EMENTS

ROBOTICS

Black Student Union (BSU) invites
you to join us every Thursday during

high school lunch in E101 for fun
games, spirited debates, and a safe

place to navigate life!

MultiCultural Empowerment Club
meetings are on Mondays during
lunch in room D203. See you then!

BLACK STUDENT UNION

VOLLEYBALL CLUB

TSU-NAMI
Hello everyone! October is Substance Use Awareness
and Depression Awareness Month. If you or a family

member is in need of support or help please call 1-800-
662-4357. This is the Substance Use and Mental Health
Services Hotline. Or if you are in a crisis please call 988.
Their agents are on call 24/7 and are there to help you.

Have a great start to the month, everyone

Volleyball Club Meets every
Friday from 4-5 in front of

B103! Meet us there! 

MULTICULTURAL
CLUB

 Are you interested in learning how to dance? Join
us every Monday and Thursday afterschool in

Room T102. We will learn different styles spanning
from Hip Hop to Contemporary. Everyone is

welcome!

The robotics team meets 4-5
in H101 on Thursdays new

members welcome! 

DANCE CLUB

INTERACT CLUB
Are you looking for community service
hours and ways to give back to your
community? Look no further because
we can help you with that. Meet us

during LUNCH every TUESDAY in
Room D201 to get involved! 

Are you interested in hosting events, dancing, or
learning about Asian Pacific Islander culture? If

so, come join us every WEDNESDAY during
LUNCH in Room D203. Everyone is welcome!

APIA CLUB

FINANCE CLUB

ROBOTICS



Pancho Segura surmounted a sickly and impoverished childhood in Ecuador to become one of the
world’s leading tennis players in the mid-20th century. Arriving in the United States in 1940 with little
knowledge of English — his legs bowed by a childhood case of rickets — Segura was recruited by the
University of Miami’s tennis coach, the prominent amateur player Gardnar Mulloy. In addition to rickets,
he also had malaria as a child, but doctors said that tennis would strengthen him. He began playing while
a ball boy at an exclusive club in Guayaquil, getting the job through a wealthy businessman who
employed his father as a caretaker. As a youngster, Segura was too small (he grew to 5-foot-6 and 150
pounds or so as a pro) and too weak to use the orthodox one-handed forehand so he developed his
two-fisted shot. He would go on to the N.C.A.A. singles tennis championship each year from 1943 to
1945. He reached the singles semifinals of the United States Nationals in Forest Hills, Queens, every year
from 1942 to 1945. Segura turned pro in 1947 and toured around the world with Kramer and figures like
Pancho Gonzalez, Bobby Riggs, Tony Trabert and the Australians Lew Hoad, Ken Rosewall and Frank
Sedgman. He won the prestigious U.S. Pro Tennis Championships singles title each year from 1950 to
1952. He was inducted into the International Tennis Hall of Fame in Newport, R.I., in 1984. 

celebrating hispanic/latinx
heritage month


